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We are a Catholic community rooted in the  
         Eucharist and committed to the poor.  

 
Sunday Mass Schedule  

 
(Vigil Mass)  

Saturday ð5 PM  
     

Sunday  
8:30 AM, 10:30AM and 6:00 PM  

 
Confession ðSaturday at 4 PM  
at other times by appointment.  

 

 
Weekday Mass Schedule  

 
 

8:30 AM  Monday  - Saturday  
 
 
ñIt would be easier for the world 
to survive without the sun  than to 
do so without the Holy Mass.ò  

 St. Padre  Pio  

file://svdpparish/parish/abonacci/My Pictures/st john bosco.htm
tel:908-295-8104
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SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT  

The weekend of April 9th and 10th  
 
Total amount in 241 envelopes:  $9,816 
Loose:     $3,301 
Online Parish Pay:   $3,041                                                                                                                                                                        
ððððððððððððð- 
Total offered:    $16,158  
 
Catholic Campaign for  
Human Development    $2,739 

 
 

Each of you should give what you have 
decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly 
or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful 
giver.                                        2 Corinthians 9:7  

 

Thank you for your 
continued generosity.  

MASS INTENTIONS  
 
MONDAY   April 18th  
8:30 AM   Kevin Shea (Living)  
   Holy Souls in Purgatory 
             Elizabeth Infante  
 
TUESDAY   April 19th  
8:30 AM           Msgr. Patrick Brown (Living) 

   Jean Marconi 
   Donald Freeman 
 
WEDNESDAY  April 20th  
8:30 AM   Joan Reid (Living)  
   Deacon Bill Wagner 
   Barbara Engle 
    
THURSDAY  April 21th  

Saint Anselm, Bishop and Doctor  
8:30 AM         Helena Rohal (Living) 

   Gertrude  Mullins  
   Margaret Bruno  
 
FRIDAY   April 22nd  
8:30 AM                    Rita and Michael Pavlo 
          Richard and Concetta VanDerveer 
    
SATURDAY  April 23rd  
Saint George, Martyr, Saint Adalbert,  

Bishop and Martyr  
8:30 AM   Louis Melluso 
   Matthew J. Sheridan 
    

FIFTH  SUNDAY OF EASTER  
5:00 PM    Edward King  
(Saturday)   Mike and Jean Marconi  
 
SUNDAY   April 24th  
8:30 AM:       People of the Parish 
               Josephine Lozado 
                       Patsy Filippone 
 
10:30 AM               James A. Sebold, Jr. 
              David Schelhorn, Sr. 
               Fred Dziewiatek 
 
6:00 PM   Monica Struck-Kuechler 
   Mary Carton  
   Robert Sandstrom      

DAILY READINGS FOR THE WEEK  
 

Monday  
Acts 11:1-18; Jn 10:1-10 

 
Tuesday  

Acts 11:19-26; Jn 10:22-30 
  

Wednesday  
Acts 12:24ð13:5a; Jn 12:44-50 

 
Thursday  

Acts 13:13-25; Jn 13:16-20 
 

Friday  
Acts 13:26-33; Jn 14:1-6 

 
Saturday  

Acts 13:44-52; Jn 14:7-14 



PASTORS COLUMN  
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 ñGiven the rich fruits of the two-year Synod process, this Exhortation will treat, in different ways, a 
wide variety of questions. This explains its inevitable length. Consequently, I do not recommend a rushed 
reading of the text.ò This sentence is taken from  paragraph seven of the introduction of the Post Synodal 
Apostolic Exhortation, Amoris Laetitia of the Holy Father Pope Francis to Bishops, Priests and Deacons, 
Consecrated Persons, Christian Married Couples and all the Lay Faithful on Love in the Family.  It should 
not come as  surprise then that within hours of the issues of the Exhortation many comments and opinions 
were made public through the media. Guess they must not have read as Pope Francis intends the text to be 
read and probably knew what angle they would take in writing and commenting on the words of the Holy 
Father probably gleaning the text for sentences that would support whatever angle they were pushing.  
 
 I am taking the Holy Fatherôs recommendation and have been reading the text at a pace where the 
words can sink in and allow time for the Holy Spirit to move my heart and soul in understanding what the 
Holy Father is imparting. The text is 256 pages in length and is broken down, after the Introduction, into 
Nine Chapters.  Yet, before getting into all this one may ask, what is an Apostolic Exhortation? Briefly, 
an Apostolic Exhortation  is published to encourage the faithful to live in a particular manner or to do 
something. A Post-Synodal Apostolic Exhortation is offered to the church as a summary of a previous synod.  
On October 8, 2013, Pope Francis announced that from October 5-19, 2014 there would be an Extraordinary 
General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops on topics related to the family and evangelization. Subsequent 
communications made clear that the Extraordinary General Assembly would be followed by an Ordinary 
General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops from October 4-25, 2015. The topics were, ñThe pastoral 
challenges of the family in the context of evangelizationò and  ñThe vocation and mission of the family in the 
Church and in the contemporary worldò. During the course of the Synods much debate and discussion took 
place, largely in the media, as to whether this would mean major doctrinal changes relating to the family 
and marriage in the Church. Many were disappointed when the text released by the Holy Father did not 
signify the changes they desired. However, as Cardinal Burke recently wrote, ña document which is the fruit 
of the Synod of Bishops must always be read in the light of the purpose of the Synod itself, namely, to 
safeguard and foster what the Church has always taught and practiced in accord with her teaching.ò  
 
 Archbishop Joseph E. Kurtz of Louisville, Kentucky, president of the U.S. Conference of Catholic 
Bishops participated in both sessions of the Synods and who is very familiar with the deliberations of the 
synod members wrote the following: Today I joyfully welcome Amoris Laetitia (The Joy of Love), the much 
anticipated post synodal apostolic exhortation of Pope Francis.   The pope has given us a love letter to 
familiesða love letter inviting all of us, and especially married couples and families, to never stop 
growing in love. It is also a love letter calling the Church, the family of God, to realize more and more her 
mission to live and love as a family. Pope Francis is calling us to enter more deeply into the beauty of 
marriage and Christ's teaching. From the opening lines of Genesis to the closing chapter of Revelation, 
and throughout the Gospels, God speaks eloquently to us about the joys and challenges of marriage and 
family life.   The Holy Father is giving us an active opportunity to reflect upon how each of us can belong 
more deeply to Christ. The Joy of Love is inviting us to share the treasure and medicine of Jesus. The 
teaching of Jesus inspires us to live out God's hope for us, and the mercy of Jesus heals and sustains us 
when we fall short. Let us remember that no obstacle is too big for Christ to overcome. I encourage all to 
read and reflect on how the words of Pope Francis can be applied in our lives, in our families, and in our 
society. I am grateful once again to our Holy Father for encouraging and leading us in our call to 
encounter Jesus ever more deeply, especially in the great gift of family life, and to be His missionary 
disciples in the world.  
 
 If you are looking for something meaningful and timely to read I suggest you read Amoris Laetitia 
which will soon be available as a publication from the USCCB. A number of copies will be bought for 
parishioners to use. 
 
 
Peace, Fr. Richard  
 



FOOD PANTRY NEWS  
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COFFEE AND ...  

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
 

Those who serve in the military:  
Sean Milde, James Minogue, Greg Scaduto, Frank 
Fasano, Marcia Fernandes, Richard Lister, Eric 
Leverone, Jay Donato, Frank Messina, Eileen 
Murphy, Peter Giovanni,  Brian Reynolds, John E. 
Siedler IV, and Alex Slevens. 

Those who are ill:  
Tina Passarelli, Saverio Lacopo,  Erin Lonergan, 
Lou Aroneo, Mary Jane Postal, Rosa Benitez,  Jack 
and Maria Bickel, Bob Mikulyak, Marilynn 
Fogarty, Cecile Fountain-Jardim, Msgr. Patrick 
Brown,  Mary Keller, Richard, Scherer, Dorothy 
Paul, Givi Trauwaert, Ruth Ann Rahe, Daniel 
Nastarowicz, Jonathan Tantaros, Mary Bigelis, 
George Armenti III, MaryAnn Paster, Anne 
Galdieri, Terry McCloskey, Patricia Caruso-
Minicozzi, Susan Holmes, Pat Moran, Carmel 
Connolly and Eric Binner.  
 

Those who have died to this world  
Requiescat in Pace  

 
May  all the faithful who have departed this world 

rest in your eternal peace. Amen. 

NEXT SUNDAY MASS READINGS   

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  

 
First Reading: Acts 14:21 -27 

Paul and Barnabas traveled to many towns and found 
many disciples willing to help them preach. They warned 
their disciples of the trials they would face. Paul and 
Barnabas then returned to Antioch, where their journey 
had begun, and told the congregation there of the 
progress they had made. 
 
Second Reading: Revelation 21:1 -5a 

John had a vision of a new earth, and a new Jerusalem 
coming down from heaven. Then a voice described 
Jerusalem as a place where God would live among his 
people and comfort them. The former world had 
vanished, and pain, death and 
suffering had left the world as 
well. 
 
Gospel: John 13:31 -33a, 34 -35 

After Judas left the last supper, 
Jesus warned the other disciples 
that he would not be with them 
much longer. Jesus gave them a new commandment to 
love one another as he had loved them. He stated that 
their love for each other would distinguish them as his 
disciplesΦ 

BRIDGES  

WOW!  "Ask and you shall  
receive".  Our parishioners are 
amazing. Showing the love with a 
car full of coats for our friends on 
the streets. Truly living the Year of 
Mercy. 

 
We have one more run for this school year.  Friday 
April 29 to New York City. Please consider donat-
ing some supplies by visiting 
www.perfectpotluck.com      
Coordinator:  Garcia    Password :  2323 
                                                                                   
Blessings for all of your support. 
                                                       Pat Garcia 

 

Come and join us on April 24th after the 10:30 Mass, 
for coffee and a light breakfast, sponsored by the 
Rosary Altar Guild in the 
Church Meeting Room. All 
are invited to spend time with 
fellow parishioners.  
 
We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

We are short of several items:  Pancake mix, white Rice, 
canned and dry black beans, ravioli, spam, spaghetti 
sauce (traditional or meat sauce).  Additional items that 
are greatly appreciated are: Dry milk, canned pears and 
pineapple, dry mashed potatoes, coffee, Honey Nut 
Cheerios,  Frosted Flakes, Canned Corn, Tuna Fish and 
Tomato Paste 
 

Responding to the needs of the poor is a Corporal Work 
of Mercy.  

Our Lady of the Mount  
Workshop, May 16 th  

The Catholic Perspective on End -of -Life Care 
and the Dangers of Doctor -Prescribed Suicide  

 

In New Jersey, a ñDeath with Dignityò bill is pending 
which, if passed, would legalize doctor-prescribed 
suicide in our state.  But what does ñDeath with 
Dignityò really mean?  What does the Church teach 
about life-sustaining healthcare decisions? On Monday, 
May 16th, guest speaker Jennifer Ruggiero, Director of 
the Diocesan Office of Respect for Life, will present a 
workshop which will address the following topics: 
Advance Directives for Health Care, Nutrition and 
Hydration, Proportionate Care, Palliative Care, and the 
dangers of Doctor-Prescribed Suicide Legislation.  The 
workshop will take place at Our Lady of the Mount 
Church, 167 Mount Bethel Road, Warren, in the Father 
Peter Room at 7 pm and is free of charge.  Please join 
us to learn more about this important topic.  

RESPECT LIFE NEWS  
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  

Save the date! The St. Damien Knights of Columbus 
will be hosting their Night at the Irish Pub on Saturday, 
April 23rd, from 7 -11 p.m. in the school gym. Please 
join us for an evening of Traditional Irish Music and a 
Folk Music Seisún featuring Irish pub fare, bar games, 
drinks, and dancing (and  craic!). You can even sing or 
bring an instrument too. Entertainment provided by 
Burns and Cashman. Price is $25 per person. Contact 
Sean Kane for more information and tickets 
at kane_s@hotmail.com or (908) 508 -1114.  
 
The St. Damien Council Knights of Columbus is 
sponsoring their semi-annual Blood Drive on Monday 
April 25th at 3:30 PM ð8:00 PM  in the school gym. . 
Please call Ken Schaefer at 732-356-6148 to register for 
this blood drive. Sign up  will take place at all Masses in 
the Narthex on April 16th and 17th and again on April  
23rd and 24th.  Place your name on the donor list to 

make this blood drive a success and perhaps save 
someone's life.  

Boy Scout  and parishioner, Sean Theoclitus, is 
building a wall that will curve around the back of the 
cross in the parishôs cemetery. Which will provide a 
nice space for prayer and reflection. On the wall there 
will be names of peopleôs loved ones, (deceased or 
living,) engraved onto individual name plates, to be put 
on the wall. If you are interested in having your loved 
oneôs name put on the wall please visit 
www.troop59.com/seaneagleproject. The project is 
limited to 100 names. The wall will stand for many 
generations to come. You may also contact the parish 
office for more information if you do not have access to 
a computer.  

EAGLE SCOUT PROJECT  
IN PARISH CEMETERY  

SCHOOL NEWS  

There are so many wonderful things happening inside the classrooms.  Below is a snapshot of what our 
Pre K children are learning with Miss Boland and Sr. Krystyna.  It is a pleasure to see them grow and 
develop in such a loving environment!  
 
"This week, we continued to work on the letter L though lots of different activities and tracing. We 
learned two new sight words and practiced them. We continued to work on symmetry, making ladybugs 
and cutting them in half. We started talking about what a plant needs to grow. We also labeled a ñParts 

of a Flowerò diagram. We put the life cycle of a plant pictures in the correct order. We learned a new shape for the 
month - the octagon. We painted like Eric Carle this week, with lots of fun materials! We were excited to work with the 
5th grade buddies in Spanish and the 8th graders as well!" 

 What did our Pre K friends learn this week?  

THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  

Reborn through the waters of Baptism and 
the out-pouring of the Holy Spirit,  

we embrace, 
 James Andrew Malloy  
son of Michael and Jillian  

 
claimed now by Christ for the  

fullness of Eternal Life.  

Reading Writing  Math  Religion  SS/Science Motor Skills  

Letter L  Letter L  Symmetry Easter Spring Pencil Grip 

Sight words 
ñmeò & ñyouò 

Tracing Fractions   What does a plant 
need to grow? 

Playdoh 

Parts of a story Top to bottom  Octagon   Prats of a flower Parts of a flower 

  Writing our two sight 
words 

Numbers 1-20     Cut/Glue  

    Tens and Ones     iPad tracing 

http://stvdp.org/prek-tuesday-thursday  

mailto:kane_s@hotmail.com
http://www.troop59.com/seaneagleproject
http://stvdp.org/prek-tuesday-thursday
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FAITH FORMATION / RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

 
When: MONDAY, JUNE 26 to Thursday, June 30  

Time:  9:30 AM - 12:30 PM  
 

Join us for crafts, MUSIC, GAMES AND 
LOTS OF FUN 

as we learn to follow Jesus! 
 
 

Who: Children entering Kindergarten thru Grade 6  
 

 
 
                                 
 

 
 

                                                         Registrations are available at: 
                                                       www.stvincentschurch.org  

email:  dnemeth@stvdp.org (Deirdre Nemeth)  
parish office 908 -647-0118  Maria DeLuca or Deirdre Nemeth 

 
Volunteers are also needed!!  Please call or email us.  

Registration: $25 per child or $75 per family  

MOTHERôS DAY SPIRITUAL BOUQUET 

 THE PERFECT GIFT FOR MOM   
 
Soon it will be Motherôs Day. Choosing that perfect 
gift to show appreciation is essential. We have the 
best and most perfect gift for you to honor your 
Mom. On the weekend of May 8th the Masses will 
be offered for the intentions of Motherôs living and 
deceased. If you would like your mother enrolled 
contact the parish office. For mother's who have 
gone before us in faith their names may be included 
with the intentions ( the list will be placed on the 
Altar) and for motherôs who are here with us a card 
will be provided for you to give to your mom for 
Motherôs Day informing them that their intentions 
are being offered at all Masses that weekend. The 
suggested offering is $10, however, it is an offering 
not a fee and cards will be given even if the offering 
is not a possibility. We do have a limited number of 
beautiful cards for your use and your mom will be 
delighted that you have included her in the most 
perfect gift of all. For more information or if you 
have questions please contact Tonianne at the 
parish office. 

http://www.stvincentschurch.org/
mailto:dnemeth@stvdp.org

